GREEN STREET GREEN ASSOCIATION (CIO) AGM - 10 MAY 2019

TREASURER'’S REPORT

Another good year for both the Village Society and the Greenwood Centre accounts.

The Village society coffers were swelled by the energetic work of the entertainment committee,
putting on quiz nights and cream teas and curry nights.

All very successful.

The Greenwood Centre also made a profit despite spending on new curtains, double glazing and
improvements to the heating system.

Income grew by the extra hours needed by the pre-school and new evening hirers. Also private
lettings were up.

Next year we should see higher profit as most of the modernisation has been completed, the only
jobs remaining being the fitting of a disabled toilet and improvements to existing toilets.

Plans have been passed for these improvements and it is only finding funding and builders for this
work.

Chris Arnold



